

The Red House 135 Station Road Impington, Cambridge CB24 9NP, UK

t. +44 (0) 1223 233971 e. secretariat@iwc.int www.iwc.int

> RJL/JAC/32820 27 October 2020

Circular Communication to Commissioners and Contracting Governments IWC.CCG.1425

Report of the Conservation Committee Meeting

On behalf of the Chair of the Conservation Committee, I am pleased to inform you that the report of the Conservation Committee meeting which took place virtually from Monday 28 September to Friday 2 October 2020 may now be accessed here.

I would like to thank the leadership of the Conservation Committee, and everyone involved in the meeting, for their cooperative spirit and commitment to ensuring that the meeting was both productive and inclusive.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Lent Executive Secretary

c.c. Accredited observers to the IWC